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 Pamela Marks OBJEMPER2015/3137/P 28/08/2015  11:10:00 Dear sirs,

It appears that the application has been granted.  We still oppose the loss of amenity to the residents of 

Albert Terrace Mews and the loss of yet more garden.  You say that only buildings of the same 

character as the 1840 originals are permitted - BUT - what about the monstrosity being 1 Albert 

Terrace.  Has anyone from the Council seen what has been built and what a total eyesore it is?

Please organise a site visit so that the Council is in full possession of the facts and the likely outcome of 

yet more building.

Yours sincerely,

Leonard & Pamela Marks

1, Albert Terrace Mews.
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